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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501)371-4000

September 11, 1981

0CAN098105

Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director f| . f ',

j ${pgdI98l!
Office of Inspection & Enforcement rd

V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission h L.

Region IV [
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1 & 2
Docket No. 50-313, 50-368
License No. DPR-51, NPF-6
Main Feedwater Turbine Overspeed
(File: 1510, 2-1510)

Gentlemen:

Your letter of August 11, 1981, requested information related to the pos-
sibility that the overspeed and subsequent destruction of the ANO-2 main
feedwater turbine could render inoperable a safety related system. In
our investigation of this occurrence we have found that no safety related
systems were or could have been damaged or otherwise rendered inoperable
by the failure of this turbine. The results of our investigation are now
under review by our legal staff and we expect to be able to provide a
summary of those results to you by October 1,1981.

Very truly yours,

David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing
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